
 

 

 

 

 

 

Paradise Park Lessees Association 

#71 5901 Main Street WEBSITE:  www.paradisepark.ca 
Osoyoos, B.C.  
Canada V0H 1V3 Email:  contact@paradisepark.ca 

 
 

Hello to all Owners; 

This past year was an interesting year for all of us at our park. Lots of rules and regulations to abide by which, hopefully 

we will not have to contend with again. Through all of this we were able to take advantage of the great things our park 

has to offer and to renew old friendships and make some new ones. 

Covid and its relatives seem to be behind us, and all of the restrictions and rules that went with it have passed. It is now 

back to life as normal, if there is any such thing anymore. 

I want to thank your Board of Directors for all they do for us and especially want to thank Lyle and Tom for the extra 

things they do for the owners and the park. We all need to remember that Lyle and Tom are not everyone’s personal 

handymen and they need to be asked and compensated for things you might need done on your own lots. They also do 

not need to be the ones that you take any of your personal frustrations out on. No one on the board needs that type of 

treatment. 

We have done our electrical audit and have begun making the changes that are needed to comply with our bylaws. 

We handled an unprecedented situation with our upstairs rental property in the best manner your board of directors 

felt it could be handled. We contacted EVERY owner and out of the 69 lots we had approval from 60 for what we 

proposed with varied responses from 9 others. 

There are a number of new owners that we welcome to our park family and look forward to making them feel welcome. 

I want to thank each and every one of you for your support shown to me as your president for the length of my term. I 

want to wish the new executive all the best.  

 

Don Schultz, outgoing President 

 

 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


